September 25, 1973

Mrs. Flora G. sarkisian
150 East 69th Street
New York, New York 10021

Dear Mrs. Sarkisian;

We gratefully acknowledge your generous gift of
$300 which you so kindly made to the Armenian Diocese.
We will be most pleased to use the sum for the purchase
of necessary teblecloths for Diocesan receptions and other
more formal occasions.

We appreciate your thoughtfulness.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreagsian
Executive Director

Enclosure



